
 

Creston School Site Council 

Meeting Notes – 4/24/17 

 

 

 As we discussed in our previous meeting, we want to continue to market our program to help grow our 

enrollment. We created an invitation outlining Creston spring events for prospective parents. The idea 

of prospective families visiting some of our school-wide events can help them receive a better sense of 

our positive school climate. 

 

 We shared a staffing update. Through consistent advocacy, the principal acquired additional funding for 

the school. We received .60 FTE to continue our reading specialist position and to add to our 

Instructional Support/Student Management Specialist position. 

 

 Site council members were asked to provide us with feedback regarding our 2016-2017 

Comprehensive Achievement Plan. We wanted to know “what worked” this year and where are our 

“areas of growth”. This feedback will eventually assist our Creston Leadership Team in developing our 

2017-2018 Comprehensive Achievement Plan. 


